
The wheels

on the bus 

are on the move again!
NIAGARA HANDWEAVERS AND SPINNERS

ARE PLANNING A BUS TRIP AND YOU ARE INVITED!

A trip to Cambridge, Ontario to the Fashion History Museum in the 
morning and Lens Mills and Cambridge Fibre in the afternoon
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2024.
Leaving from Trillium United Church, 415 Linwell Road, St. 
Catharines  Departing at 9 AM sharp, with a rest stop on route
Returning to St. Catharines at approximately 5 PM
Itinerary as follows:   times approximate

*  10:30  Arrive at the Fashion History Museum, 74 Queen St. E
Cambridge  https://www.fashionhistorymuseum.com

*  Noon  Lunch at Angels Family Restaurant. 560 Hespler Rd.
Purchase lunch or pack one and eat on the bus.

*  1:15  Lens Mills and Cambridge Fibres Ltd, 50 Groh Ave.
https://lensmill.com/pages/cambridge
https://www.facebook.com/cambridgefibresLTD/

*  3:30  Head for home!!
Only 30 seats – book soon!

$45 – includes admission to
Fashion History Museum

Payment to Niagara Handweavers and Spinners (NHWS) by cash, 
cheque (mail to Trillium United Church) and e transfer to 
nhwsstudio@gmail.com 
Put “bus trip” in the message box and personal contact 
information.

➔Contact – Linda Collacott  jimlinda@collacott.ca or 905 295 6831
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